
September 9, 2015 

Dear Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly,  

The Seward State Parks Citizens Advisory Board recently voted in support of Ordinance 2015-19-
10 which would provide E911 radio dispatch services for state park rangers on the Kenai 
Peninsula and southern portion of Chugach State Park.  

Thank you for your support of our state park rangers and their service to the public.  

Sincerely,  
John Eavis 
Seward State Parks Citizens Advisory Board Vice-chair 
 


